
There are so many uses of the river that are compatible - swimming, bird watching, canoeing, kayaking, walking the shoreline, 
sailing, fishing. And one that’s incompatible with all others - these obnoxious, noisy, destructive abominations. Why should the 
‘pleasure’ of a small minority rob the vast majority of peaceful appreciation of our river.  I strongly support this bill. 


